
BASSINGBOURN OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB 
‘Play is what I do when everyone stops telling me what to do’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Bassingbourn Out of School Club is an established Out of School Club. The Club runs a fun, safe, 

warm, friendly, happy and home-from-home setting where the children can engage in fun activities, 

crafts or enjoy some relaxation time with friends. Furthermore the Club has recently been given an 
'Outstanding' rating by Ofsted particularly on the safety and welfare of the children. 

The Club, which is based at Bassingbourn Community Primary School, is an inclusive Club for 

children aged 3 – 12 years. It is open every day for Breakfast Club before School and After School 

once the school day has finished. 

In addition the Club opens where possible out of term time to allow parents/carers the opportunity to 

send their children, regardless of whether they attend Bassingbourn Community Primary School, to a 

Holiday Club should they need it. 

The Club’s staff are highly qualified and experienced at stimulating children’s play through the play 

work principles and ensuring that the requirements of the Early Years Framework are met for our 

youngest children. 

Our opening times are as follows: 

Breakfast Club  

Monday – Friday (Term Time) 

Time: 08:00 – 08:40 

Cost: £4 per session (£6 if pre-8am care required and arranged)
After School Club  

Monday – Friday (Term Time) 

Time: 15:00 – 18:00 

Cost: £10.75 per session

Holiday Club (Dates as Advertised): 

Monday – Friday 

08.30 -13.00  £14.00

08.30 -15.00  £19
13.00-17.30  £14.00

08:30 – 17:30  £27.50

Cost: £27.50 for a Full Day or £14.00 for a Half Day (All prices from September 2018)

The Club offers flexible childcare arrangements to suit your needs. Please feel free to contact us to 

discuss your child/children’s particular needs or to arrange a visit to our setting. 

For further information, a prospectus and a Booking Form if you are thinking of securing a place at the 

Club for your child/children please call us on the number below or email 
BOSC@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk

Many thanks 

Linzi  07515 650227


